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We have seen an 
improvement in 

messages being left on 
the absence line to 
report your child’s 

absences. This helps us 
out a lot in the school 
office and saves us a 
lot of time chasing 

parents about children 
not being in school - 
thank you for your  

co-operation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

However, we are seeing 
a huge increase in 

children arriving late 
through the front 

office. The gates are 
open until 9am to allow 
more time for children 
to get into school and 

the front office should 
not be used as often as 
it is. Please make every 
effort to ensure your 

children arrive to 
school on time.  

Children should arrive 
at 8.45am, ready to 
come into school at 

8.50am.   

Pupil achievements 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Chester from  
Reception for achieving his  

Duckling 2 swimming certificate!  

Well done to Autumn-Pixie for 
achieving her certificate & 

awards for her Bronze Disco 
dancing examinations! 

Well done to Max from year 4 
for scoring his first goal for 

his new football team last 
week and was awarded man of 

the match by both teams! 

 

Well done to Jacob from Year 4 
who has worked really hard 

showing resilience ,  
focus & determination to gain 

his first stripe in  
Brazilian Jiujitsu! 

Well done to Paige from Butterflies 
who has achieved her first dancing 
badges; ballet, tap, disco and acro! 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Laundry capsules (liquitabs) can 
badly hurt your child if they burst 
on their skin or in their mouth. But 
they look like the best thing to play 

with!  
 

Move them to a high spot and keep 
them out of reach of little fingers. 

Watch this video from the Child 
Accident Prevention trust: 

Dangers of laundry capsules  
animation  

 

A free story, written by the Dog 
Duck & Cat trust, is also available 

for parents to read to their  
children. 

‘It smells good, but is it safe’ 
It smells good, BUT is it safe? – 
The Dog, Duck and Cat Trust  

 

For information and guidance on 
health and safety for babies and 

children, go to: 
Washing pods and capsules: Keep 

children safe  
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5eEvXZA06lM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5eEvXZA06lM
https://www.dogduckandcat.co.uk/stories-0-4/it-smells-good-but-is-it-safe/
https://www.dogduckandcat.co.uk/stories-0-4/it-smells-good-but-is-it-safe/
https://capt.org.uk/washing-pods-and-capsules/?utm_source=capt&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pods&mc_cid=dc086e3d8f&mc_eid=f5345b0080
https://capt.org.uk/washing-pods-and-capsules/?utm_source=capt&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pods&mc_cid=dc086e3d8f&mc_eid=f5345b0080
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Thank you to our kitchen team for putting on an 
excellent day for Chinese New Year this week! 

The children loved seeing the decorations and 
they enjoyed, chicken curry, Quorn curry, sweet 

and sour chicken, vegetable chowmein, rice, prawn 
crackers and fortune cookies!  
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Last weeks  
attendance: 

20/01/25 - 24/01/25 

3F were the highest          
attendees in KS2 and 
1D were the highest in 

KS1.  

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

 
 

** We have some new faces that have joined us in Buddies, 
please don’t forget to fill in your agreements form via the  

following link ** 
https://forms.office.com/e/V2Sw2WJSHb 

 

Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us 
for  breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & 

prices are below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a  
session otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover 

staff costs if they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this  
situation arises more than three times in one term, their child’s 

place at Brook Buddies may be forfeited! 

Please could we remind parents that pay via voucher/tax free 
payments, you need to send your payments to the Buddies 
email: buddies@brook.dudley.sch.uk. Please do not send to 

the school info address as sometimes they may get  
overlooked and missed.  

 
This week in Buddies we have been celebrating Chinese new 
year. We have enjoyed creating dragons, snakes, Chinese 
lanterns and we have indulged in some Chinese food tasting 

too! 

Rec B 94.80% 

Rec R 97.78% 

1D 98.33% 

1H 94.40% 

2C 97.67% 

2T 93.79% 

3F 98.97% 

3S 97% 

4HD 96.21% 

4W 92.41% 

5I 96.55% 

5SW 90% 

6AH 95.67% 

6E 95.86% 

School Total 95.28% 

Target  97% 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

If anyone has any children’s 
magazines they no longer 

want, Buddies would be very 
grateful. 

Thank you in advance.  

Today the staff have had a  
fabulous day of training on the 

new Brook climbing wall! 

It will be in use soon, to enhance 
our PE curriculum.  


